
Community Council Minutes – Meeting held October 22, 2015 

Attending: Beverly Ward, Rebekah Johnson, Suzanne Spencer, Shellee Kariuki, Marisa Wall, 

Brock Jackman, Geoffrey Bovey 

Agenda Items: 
 
Minutes of prior meeting: Read and approved 
 
Contact Information for Website: Need contact information for website for president and 
chair. 
 
Community Council Training – Wednesday November 4 from 6-8 pm at North Davis Junior: 
 
SNAP: (Student Neighborhood Accessing Plan) 

 We haven’t had a current SNAP plan for several years. 

 We need to walk the routes to look for hazards. Doug will assign streets to walk and 
document hazards. 

 No crosswalk on 1000 South and 100 East, Bountiful 
 
Bond Reminder: Remember to vote! Mail it in. Beverly Ward has yard signs.  Marisa found out 
PTA can endorse the bond, but we cannot use school resources to do so.  
 
Bountiful Math Circle: Held every Saturday at 10:30 at the Bountiful Library, for all Bountiful 
residents. November 17 AMC8 Math competition, extra tests ordered if anyone else is 
interested. (110 ordered) 
 
PTA News: Awesome Red Ribbon Week, great luncheon from PTA for Parent Teacher 
Conference, some donations and membership fees used. November 2-6 will be the food drive, 
partnering with the high school. Bountiful High will pick up food. Would it be possible for 
students to make up U’s for donating a certain amount of food? Give paper to Marilyn to sign 
off? 
 
Counselor Corner: Monster Mash, held Friday October 23. Dancing and carnival, $3.00 entrance 
fee. Sponsored by HOPE Squad and Agency. Donations will go to Sub for Santa. Let’s make sure 
custodians don’t prevent kids from going to the main school area to get their needed items. 
 
School News: Review of 2015 SIP and Data and Preview 0f 2016 SIP 
 
End of Term 1 October 29: Report cards will not printed, can access them on MyDSD. Mr. 
Jackman would like to keep promoting App for parents, some parents don’t like it, but will try it 
out again for Brock. 
Other: How is dress code this year? No issues this year. Same code as last year. What is teacher 
morale like? Brock senses morale is good right now, better than last year. Hallways are better 
than expected. Morale was stressed because of construction, but it was fear of change. Once 
we got in there and over the hump, we discovered it wasn’t so bad. Great relief. 
 
Next Meeting: January 28, 2016  


